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September 13, 2021 

 
New Product Announcement 

 
Dear Customer, 
 
Winland Electronics is excited to announce the release of our new Buffer Tube, available for order 
starting Monday, September 13, 2021. The Buffer Tube is intended to allow users more efficiency 
and easier deployment when monitoring critical inventory. 
 
For ordering purposes, please submit purchase orders for the part number – M-001-0150 – referred 
to as the TEMP-B-T. 
 
Product dimensions are 4” height by 1” diameter. The Buffer Tube is a 40ml glass tube with bonded 
septa white cap to firmly secure a Winland Electronics’ probe.  
 

                          
 
Winland Electronics appreciates and values our business relationship and looks forward to 
continuing to grow our product line as well as adding new items in the future.   
 
Inquiries and requests should be directed through our normal sales channels or directly with our 
office at 800-635-4269. 
 
 


